
To all our volunteers 

 

On behalf of The Organizing Committee of the World Curling Championships we wish to thank you all for 

your contribution to this very successful event. Although the final numbers are still being calculated it 

does look like we will be posting a profit for the curling club. 

Volunteers are the backbone of any event this size and once again Lethbridge came through with flying 

colors. Your donation of your precious time to this event did not go unnoticed. Kate Caithness, president 

of the World Curling Federation wanted us to pass along her congratulations on behalf of the entire 

World Curling Federation team.  They were impressed by the excitement and engagement of our 

volunteer group. 

You should all be very proud of yourselves and of what we accomplished. We welcomed the world to 

Lethbridge and showed them what Southern Alberta hospitality was all about. The athletes were all 

blown away by how well they were looked after, how impressive our new facilities are and how open 

and accommodating you all were. 

We made the draw for the 55” color TV and the winner is Stan Hickle. Stan volunteered with the 

officiating team and helped with mixed doubles scoreboards and rock setting. 

Once again, we wish to thank you for all your time and effort in hosting this world class event. 

 

Mike Mulroy and Kirk Mearns – co-chairs 


